
Related Arts Choice Board 
 

Art (K-2) 

 

Drama(K-2)

 

Music (K-2)

 

PE (K-2)

 

Spanish (K-2)

 
*Draw a birthday 
party for animals 
 
*Make art about 
your favorite 
breakfast food 
 
*Draw a picture of 
someone in your 
family 

* Practice your 
“Mime” skills. 
Remember not to 
speak and to use 
your imagination. For 
example you can 
mime eating a 
banana or walking 
down the stairs, or 
petting a dog! You 
can create or do 
anything you want as 
long as you follow 
the mime rules! 

*Find our Steady 
Beat song and sing 
along 
 
*Listen to or read the 
story “Don’t let the 
Pigeon Drive the 
Bus”  
 

*Practice your 
locomotor skills in an 
area with open space 
 
*Teach someone in 
your family two of 
our locomotor skills 

*Practice some 
greetings, courtesy 
expressions, and 
feelings with 
flashcards. 

https://quizlet.com 

/324603799/flashcards 

 

*Can you draw a 
picture using only 
circles and dots? 
 
*How many different 
ways can you use a 
sharpie or black 
marker? Create a 
drawing using only a 
sharpie or black 
marker 
 
*Explore the Tate 
Kids website and play 
some fun art games 

*Try a tongue twister 
to warm up your 
“Drama Voice”. Try 
saying “Toy” and 
then saying “Boat” 
then try to say “Toy 
Boat” 3 times as 
quickly as you can. 
Try this as many 
times as you would 
like until you feel like 
you can say it loud 
and clear! 

*Listen to your 
favorite song and 
find the steady beat 
on your lap 
 
*Sing our “Hello, 
Welcome” song to 
someone you love 
 

*Search for 
“Following Directions 
with Exercise” by 
Mark D Pencil and 
Friends, and show a 
family member our 
warm up song (2x). If 
you cannot find the 
song, do the warm 
up without the 
music.  

*Teach your family 
how to say the 
following greetings, 
courtesy expressions 
and feelings in 
Spanish: ¡Hola!, 
¡Adiós!, ¡Chao!, ¿Cómo 
estás?, Estoy bien, 
Estoy mal, Estoy feliz, 
Estoy triste, Gracias, 
De nada 

*Pick a video from 
Art for Kids Video 
Hub and learn to 
draw something new 
 
*Invent your own 
idea 

*Play “Night at the 
Museum” with a 
friend or family 
member. Practice 
posing like a 
character. Try a 
cowboy, a robot, and 
a superhero. 

*Listen to our 
“Quaver’s Candy 
Making Machine” 
song and sing along 
 
 

*Walk around your 
house and find all of 
the open space. Then 
walk around and see 
if you can maintain 
your personal space 
(not touching 
anything or anyone) 
while moving around 
the house.  

*Play a matching game 
to practice some 
greetings, courtesy 
expressions, and 
feelings in Spanish. 

https://quizlet.com 

/324603799/match 

https://quizlet.com/


Related Arts Choice Board 
 

 

Art (3-5) 

 

Drama (3-5)

 

Music (3-5)

 

PE (3-5)

 

Spanish (3-5)

 
*Draw a birthday 
party for animals 
 
*Make art about your 
favorite breakfast 
food 
 
*Draw a picture of 
someone in your 
family 

*Play “Night at the 
Museum” with a 
friend or family 
member. Practice 
posing like a 
character. Try a 
museum of zombies, 
a museum of kings 
and queens, and a 
museum of 
dinosaurs. Adjust 
your body to fit the 
character! 

*Make some beats 
on Incredibox.com 
and click “DEMO” 

* Stretch for 5 
minutes, then 
practice your sit and 
reach test. Put your 
straight leg against 
the bottom of a 
couch and see how 
far you can reach on 
the cushions. 
 
*Put your feet under 
the edge of the couch 
and do 50 curl ups 

Teach your family how 
to say the following 
greetings, courtesy 
expressions and 
feelings in Spanish: 
¡Hola! ¡Adiós! ¡Chao! 
¡Hasta luego! ¡Buenos 
días! ¡Buenas tardes! 
¡Buenas noches! 
¿Cómo estás? Yo estoy 
bien. Yo estoy mal. Yo 
estoy feliz. Yo estoy 
triste.  

*Can you draw a 
picture using only 
circles and dots? 
 
*How many different 
ways can you use a 
sharpie or black 
marker? Create a 
drawing using only a 
sharpie or black 
marker 
 
*Explore the Tate 
Kids website and play 
some fun art games 

Design a Costume for 
a character of your 
choice. The character 
must be from a 
movie/tv show/book 
or play. Choose the 
colors that best fit 
that character. Make 
it your own and make 
it unique! Use paper 
and crayons or 
colored pencils to 
complete your 
design! 

*Make and cut out a 
dice like the one we 
used in class! Roll 
rhythms and practice 
clapping them. 

*Run in place for 30 
seconds, then rest for 
30 seconds. Repeat 
5x.  
 
*If you have room, 
practice your 
standing broad jump. 
Make sure your feet 
are still, and jump 
forward as far as you 
can go. If you don’t 
have room to jump 
forward, jump as high 
as you can 20 times. 

*Practice some 
greetings, courtesy 
expressions, and 
feelings with 
flashcards. 

https://quizlet.com 

/424049802/flashcards 

*Pick a video from 
Art for Kids Video 
Hub and learn to 
draw something new 
 
*Invent your own 
idea 

Warm up your 
“actors tools” (Mind, 
Body, and Voice) by 
doing stretches that 
feel good for you 
(touch your toes, 
reach up high,etc…). 

*Make your own 
instrument using 
items around your 
house 

*Create your own 
workout. There must 
be at least 3 different 
exercises. Write it 
down, then do the 
workout. Bring it to 
school on Monday 

*Play a matching game 
to practice some 
greetings, courtesy 
expressions, and 
feelings in Spanish. 

https://quizlet.com 

/424049802/match 


